
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Received via jennyleong.org/atp-eis - a service provided by Jenny Leong MP - Member for Newtown 

#183616 

The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

I would like to see a pedestrian/bicycle bridge link to Darlington from ATP. And public access to 

parks, gym, community centres, public carpark even if its paid parking. 

Yours sincerely,  

John Wissemann 

18-20 Newton St 

Alexandria  NSW  2015 

johnjuice@gmail.com 


